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Fundraising & the Receiving of Gifts 

PURPOSE 

 Swan River Montessori Charter School acknowledges and appreciates the desire of school-

related support groups to enhance school programs and activities by making financial and in-kind 

contributions.  Such groups include, but are not limited to, parent-teacher organizations.  Generally, the 

purposes for such contributions are identified by the officers of the support group in consultation with 

the School Director. 

GENERAL STATEMENT 

 School fundraising efforts must be approved by the School Director in advance.  In general, 

SRMCS limits school-wide major efforts in which students are expected to assist in raising funds to four 

(4) per year. Any new fundraising efforts desiring to use the name or good offices of the school must 

obtain the approval of the SRMCS Board of Directors as a prerequisite to organizing. 

 SRMCS also acknowledges the possibility that private individuals and staff members, as well as 

other organizations and foundations, may be willing to contribute financially to the well-being of the 

school’s programs and activities.  Those gifts will be accepted by the SRMCS Board of Directors and 

placed in the General Fund unless otherwise noted.  It is a goal of the Board that all students will benefit 

equally from the resources generated by these gifts and that opportunities for all district students will 

be as comparable as possible. 

 The Board of Directors relies upon approved organizations to operate in a manner consistent 

with public expectations for the school and reserves the right to withdraw sponsorship from 

organizations which violate the bounds of community taste. 


